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March 27, 2015


Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250


Re:   	Subsequent Filing Required in Docket No. UE-132027
Advice No. 2015-07
Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically

	
Dear Mr. King:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) hereby submits proposed revisions to rates under its electric Schedule 133, Sale of Asset Tracker.  This filing, a subsequent filing as defined by WAC 480-07-880(2), is made in accordance with the Commission’s Order No. 05, Granting Joint Motion (the “Order”) in Docket No. UE-132027.  This filing pursuant to the Order, RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 WAC, proposes revisions in the following electric tariff sheets:

WN U-60, Tariff G, Electric Service:
	5th Revision of
	Sheet No. 133
	Sale of Asset Tracker

	5th Revision of
	Sheet No. 133-A
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

	5th Revision of
	Sheet No. 133-B
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

	5th Revision of
	Sheet No. 133-C
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

	5th Revision of
	Sheet No. 133-D
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

	5th Revision of
	Sheet No. 133-E
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

	2nd Revision of
	Sheet No. 133-F
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

	1st Revision of
	Sheet No. 133-G
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

	1st Revision of 
	Sheet No. 133-H
	Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)



Pursuant to the Commission’s Order, $59.2 million was to be passed back to customers based on usage in the month of December 2014.  Due to temperatures in December 2014 being much warmer than forecast, PSE did not pass back all of this money to customers.  The current balance stands at $7.1 million.

The Commission’s Order provided in paragraph 4 part (5) that if the residual balance owed from or due to all customers exceeds $100,000 after December 31, 2014, this amount would be surcharged or credited to customers through a filing made no later than March 31, 2015.  As required by the Order, this filing is intended to set rates effective May, 1, 2015, through May 31, 2015, to pass back the remaining $7.1 million based on PSE’s projected kWh usage for the month of May 2015. 

As required by WAC 480-07-885(1)(c) a copy of this filing has been served on each party in Docket No. UE-132027.  
	
The enclosed tariff sheets reflect issue dates of March 27, 2015, and effective dates of May 1, 2015.  Work papers that demonstrate the derivation of the rates proposed to be implemented by the enclosed tariff sheets are attached herewith in electronic format.  

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 or at Julie.waltari@pse.com for additional information about this filing.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456‑2110.	

						Sincerely,




						Ken Johnson
						Director, State Regulatory Affairs				
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